

## God made US good

There are a lot of people in the world. People are all different: the look different, they like different things, and people even talk different. God made all of these people.

A long time ago, there was just one man. He formed man out of the dirt and then gave His sculpture life. But man needed something. He needed a partner, so God made Him sleep, took out one of his ribs, and made woman. The name of the man and woman were Adam and Eve.

God made Adam and Eve so that they could have children. And they did. They had kids, and their kids had kids, and their kids had kids. Pretty soon there were a lot of people in the world.

Each person is made in the image of God. This means that God made people more like Him than any other animal. So He put people in charge of the world, to take care of His creation.

## **Discussion Questions**

- 1. Where did all of the people in the world come from?
- 2. How did God create man and woman?
- 3. What does it mean to be 'the image of God'?
- 4. What is the job that God gave to people?

## **Memory Verse**

So God created man in his own image, in the image of God he created him; male and female he created them. | Genesis 1.27

